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Museum at Portland Head Light

Board Meeting Agenda
December 13, 2010 
Following Town Council Meeting 
1. Election of Officers for Year Beginning December 14, 2009 
a. Vice President:  Sara Lennon
b. Secretary: Jeanne Gross
c. Treasurer: Michael McGovern 
d. Assistant Treasurer: Debra Lane 
The President of the Board for the Year Beginning December 14, 2009 is David S. Sherman, Jr. .  The Cape Elizabeth Town Council Chairman is the Ex-Officio President of the Board of Directors of the Museum at Portland Head Light. 

All officers serve until their successors are chosen or duly qualified. 

2.  Sales Data for 2010 season from July 1 to October 28th. 

